
From: David Wilkinson [mailto:DWilkinson@myadvantage.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 14 December 2018 4:19 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Subject: AM2016/31 - HPSS Award - Australian Dental Assoc. (ADA Inc) email on possible 
Submissions in Reply to 3 Dec 2018 - Decision [2018] FWCFB 7350 

 

 
Attn – Alyce Lia, 
Associate to VP Catanzariti  
Hi Alyce, 
Thank you for taking my call and for our discussion this afternoon. As mentioned the ADA 
would like to request an extension for the possible lodging of submissions in Reply from 14 
December 2018 as directed by VP Catanzariti until 20 December 2018 as this will give us 
further time to consult more broadly with other ADA stakeholders on these the suggested 
wordings on the proposed HPSS Award amendments.  
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
Regards,  
David 
David Wilkinson 
General Manager - Industrial Relations ADA HR Advisory Service  
Australian Dental Association 
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